
Key Items to Report Back

Representatives & Liaisons Report Highlights
Crane PTA Raised money for Red Cross Tsunami relief, hat day .25c and teacher/staff casual day $1.00 for 2

Fridays totaling $645.90. Six 4th graders made bracelet to sell and raised $165 for tsunami relief.
Winter carnival successful. Student council had Chuck E. Cheese fundraiser @ $300. PTA
contributed refreshments before ELA testing. Each Friday will be Hat/Casual day to raise money for
Chelsea Rich.

Fyle Parent Group Successful Family Math Night and Family Movie Night, Book. 300 books donated with bookmarks
to the Golisano Children's Center. Thomas Barrese, 5th grader awarded a plaque from the Henrietta
Volunteer Fireman's Assoc, for Fire Safety essay. Rotary Club members volunteered to read to 3rd

grader and donated dictionaries. Family Formal Dance on 2/4. Having Pizzaria Uno Fundraiser.
Leary PTA Successful 1st annual Math Fun Night. Pizza Fundraiser successful1y sold 1400 pizzas with profit of

$4400. many groups participated in actual assembly of pizzas as asset activity. Penny Drive for
Tsunami Relief underway. Ski Club begins. Math Investigations CHAT 2/10. Upcoming in March
are Science/Social Studies Fair, Art Fun Night, and Parents as Partners Turn of TV Week.

Sherman PTA PARP Program completed successfully and will have Family Read In on 2/9. Visiting author
Cynthia DeFelicia will share her talents on 2/16. American Girl Reading Program begins 2/14. Make-
it Take-it Night was 1/26. Second grade musical planned for 2/16.

Winslow PTO Family Fun Night on 2/4 w/volleyball, movies and bingo. Several small fundraisers for Tsunami
Relief are underway. 100th Day of school celebration on 2/16. Food collection for Henrietta Food
Terminal kicks off on 2/4 and will run for 1 week. Currently planning 3rd grade ELA after school
program and 4th grade Math after school program.

Burger Parent Group Student vs. staff basketball game coming up. Guys and Dolls Musical in rehearsal. STAR club
volunteering at Sherman PARP program and also packaged and sent items to troops overseas.
Breakfast of Champions was last week. Principal serving "Fancy "lunch to selected tables at lunches.
Burger to Pilot the K-12 Program.

Roth Parent Group 1000 valentines made and sent to troops in Iraq who are serving in, 2002 RH graduate, Joel Matison's
unit. Proud of 3 Roth musicians who were named to the 2005 All County Orchestra

9th Grade Academy Student's raised $700 for Tsunami relief fund. Student's also sold Royal Comet bracelets raised
money for the James P. Wilmont Cancer Center. Report cards will be mailed 2/10. Semi-Formal
Dance is 2/5.

High School Proud of: 38 students honored at the Black American Scholars ceremony in November. Two DECA
members who placed 1st & 2nd at the regional DECA Conf., 87 student and staff who gave blood on
1/12, Student Counsel and PIG students who raised $1700 for Tsunami relief, Asst. Principals Tom
Jones and Greg Lane, along with Deputy Ray Wheeler will do a roof “sleepover” this month if 2,00
cans of food are raised for the Henrietta Food Cupboard, Our winter sports teams and The Spectrum
Singers who put on a great show at “Coffeehouse” last week.  Want you to know: ideas brought back
for improving the Partnership Survey were discussed and Beth Patton used some of those suggestions
in her “From the desk of the Principal” letter in the “Grapevine” this month, The Counseling
Connection” comes out every couple of months and is filled with scholarship opportunities, PTO
meeting is on 2/5 @ 9:00 am., Pizzaria Uno’s Night for the Class of 2005 is on 2/10 with coupon in
newsletter, RH Singers will be performing with the Penfield Symphony Orchestra on 2/14 @
Browncroft Community Church, 7:30 pm, tickets at the door $10  for adults, $8 for senior and
students and $2 for children 12 and under, The Prism Concert is on 3/3 @ 7:00 pm.

Parker Parent Group Meeting on 2/7.
R-H Music Parents Assc No Report.
S E P F Jan 20 meeting successful, discussed more district information meetings for Special Ed. parents.
Sports Booster Club No Report.
Teacher Center Policy
 Advisory Board

No Report.

Youth Asset Liaison Youth Asset Team had open house and had a great turn out. 3 Youth Asset Team members initiated a
fund drive at the NGA for Tsunami relief. Valentine’s party is 2/5. This party was started by YAT
and features crafts, food and cookie decorating for families.

District Health & Safety
Liaison

Residency issues in the district have been rectified. 60 cases were looked into, 33 students were
removed. The district is now looking into similar issue with transportation in which we provide bus
service to 88 different schools.

Instructional Council
Liaison

No Report


